

3001 Lititz Pike · Lititz, PA 17543-9414 · 717.569.2657 · www.bv.org

September 15, 2021

Dear Marisol:

It is with no reservations that I recommend Tec Centro's Certified Nurse Aide (C.N.A.) training program as an important workforce development initiative. As the demand for well-trained C.N.A.'s seems to out-pace the supply, training programs like Tec Centro's are critical to the senior living industry. Through Tec Centro, I have been able to meet future C.N.A.'s and connect them to employment opportunities with Brethren Village, a Continuing Care Retirement Community in Lititz, PA. In addition, Tec Centro has hosted career fair community events. As a participant in these events, I have been able to discuss Brethren Village's staffing needs and provide information to C.N.A. trainees about our well-paying employment opportunities.

I hope the Tec Centro facility and the hard work you do continues well into the future, as it has definitely been a benefit to Brethren Village Retirement Community as we seek to employ qualified C.N.A.'s.

Thank you,

Susan Shiner M.ed.
Talent Acquisition Specialist
Brethren Village
3001 Lititz Pike, Lititz, PA 17543
Desk: (717) 581-4262

Fax: (717) 581-4477 sshiner@bv.org www.bv.org

Please view our employment opportunities from: www.bv.org/careers/

Follow us on Facebook: www.facebook.com/BrethrenVIllage/ and YouTube: www.youtube.com/BrethrenVIllage/